
   

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Further to Council Member Carlson’s comments on Thursday regarding contradictions in 
presentations by the water department, please see the two links below:  
 
The first video is from a presentation by the water department and their consultants to City 
Council on 5/27/21. In the video you will see a chart (attached) presented that shows the cost 
of PURE will be approximately $2.1b to $6.3b. The chart starts just after minute 2:54: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WogfLJFliEU  

 

 

The second video is a presentation by the water department to the Old Seminole Heights 
Neighborhood Association on 7/27/2021 (two months later) where the representative of the 
water department laughed at a question regarding whether PURE would cost up to $6b and 
stated that it would only cost "several hundred million." The question starts at minute 48 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5fuo0QQFgdE 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WogfLJFliEU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5fuo0QQFgdE

